
CITY OF ANKENY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ASSESSMENTS FOR THE 

UNPAID COSTS OF CUTTING OR ELIMINATING VEGETATION 

             

 

YOU, AND EACH OF YOU, ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the City Council 

of the City of Ankeny, Iowa, will hold a public hearing on the 4th day of March, 2019, at 

5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 410 West First Street, Ankeny, Iowa, on 

assessments of the unpaid costs for destroying, cutting or otherwise controlling weeds upon 

the lots, tracts of land, or parcels of ground as shown on the schedule of assessments on 

file in the City Clerk’s office.  

 

YOU ARE FURTHER AND SPECIFICALLY NOTIFIED that at the time and 

place aforesaid, all persons interested will have an opportunity to be heard for or against 

said assessments.  Following such hearing, the City will take action on said assessments 

without further notice or opportunity for hearing. 

 

DATED this 4th day of February, 2019. 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Mark Holm, Mayor Pro tem 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Debra M. Arend, Interim City Clerk 

  

Published in the Des Moines Register on the 22nd day of February, 2019 and the 1st day 

of March, 2019. 


